


eetin edne0Technology Corner

Teachers have participated in technology professional development and we’re always looking for ways to improve our instruction.  We would like to start sharing website and apps that might be helpful to you and your child.  
Starfall.com: Students can practice letters, letter sounds, and basic reading skills with interactive games.





           
Parent Information Session 
· Does your child struggle with making friends?
· Does your child have a hard time getting along with classmates?
· Does your child know what to do when he/she gets angry feelings?
· Does your child have trouble paying attention?
If you answered yes to any of the above questions, please mark your calendar for this Monday Nov. 23rd and plan to join us for an information session in the Upper Campus Library. We will meet from 6:30-7:30 PM to explain the many levels of support we can provide under our Comprehensive Behavioral Health Model. Our school psychologist Jennifer Corrish White will be running this session. Questions? You may reach her by email at: jcorishwhite@bostonpublicschools.
org







Celtics Read to Achieve
Students in K2 through Grade 5 are participating in the Celtics/Read Boston Read to Achieve program from November to March. Students can win monthly Celtics themed prizes, a visit from a Celtics player, and even tickets to a Celtics game!  Students must read 20 minutes a day, at least 5 days per week, complete their reading logs, and return it to school with a parent signature.  Our November reading logs will determine whether we win a school visit in December, so do your part and READ, READ, READ!

4th grade news!

Greetings from Grade 4!   This month, we are planning a field trip to the JF Kennedy Museum on November 20 and  holding parent conferences at various times. We will be hosting a Parent Coffee on Thursday, December 3 from 7:45 until 8:30 am, and we hope that you will join us. We have been quite busy in Grade 4 with new curriculums in both ELA and Math.  Please have your child memorize his Multiplication Facts, and log in to the Celtic Reading Log, as well as complete the regular homework.  
Happy Thanksgiving!



Early Dismissal
Wednesday, 11/25
@12:20
No School
November 26 & 27, 2015
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School reopens on Monday, November 30,2015
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Franklin D. Roosevelt School
Big Time News – November 18,  2015




Health Corner

November is Diabetes Awareness Month
Discuss with your health care provider about the risk factors in your family, take preventive measures and support people you know with diabetes.
The Flu
The flu season is here. According to the Centers for Disease Control advise that anyone 6 months of age and older to get the flu vaccine during the month of October and November most and important step in order to prevent any serious illnesses. If you have further questions or concerns, talk to you health care provider. For more information, please visit the Centers for Disease Control website. 
Sick child
Please keep all sick children home from school especially if they are exhibiting respiratory and stomach symptoms. If your child vomited or had a fever (>100) the day before, he/she should stay home for at least 24 hours until symptoms resolve. If you are unsure, stay home and call your health care provider or the school nurse for advice.
Healthy Ways to Start the Day
Kids feel better, and think better, when they start
the day with a healthy breakfast. Here are some
healthy and fun alternatives to traditional breakfast
foods. 
Breakfast Quesadilla
Ingredients:
1/2 cup egg substitute
1/2 cup grated light jalapeño cheddar cheese
1 tablespoon diced onion
non stick cooking spray
2 tablespoons grated light cheddar cheese
Directions:
In a skillet, prepare egg substitutes with green
peppers, onions, and 1/2 cup cheese. Flip
once. Cook until done. Heat the tortillas in the
microwave about 30 seconds, until warm. Layer a
tortilla, egg mixture and tortilla with cheese on top.
Cut into six pieces.
Makes one serving, per serving -- calories: 268, 
fat: 12 g., saturated fat: 8 g., sodium: 636 mg.,
cholesterol: 38 mg., protein: 33 g., calcium: 60% Daily Value


Cooperation









“Happy [image: C:\Users\039467\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\S6G1T0GY\blockpage[1].gif]Thanksgiving”
.


Upcoming Events
Grade 1
Thanksgiving Celebration
Tuesday 11/24 at 9:00
1st grade parents are welcome!
Oliver! The Musical
Our first-ever musical production will be held this Thursday and Friday night at Riverside Theatre Works in HP. Tickets must be purchased in advance







Girl Scouts

Girl Scouts have started at the Roosevelt!  Our Daisy Troop will have it’s first meeting this week.   There are 14 girls in the troop and we have many volunteers for our troop (parents and staff).  The girls are looking forward to making new friends, learning new songs, making crafts, visiting places and having fun!  We will also be selling cookies in a few weeks.
awongpeterson@bostonpublicschools.org






· [image: ]Franklin D. Roosevelt School 
Principal Lynda-Lee Sheridan
Assistant Principal Bannet Steele
Upper Campus: 95 Needham Road, Hyde Park, MA 02136
P: 617-635-8676
F: 617-635-8679
Lower Campus: 30 Millstone Road, Hyde Park, MA 02136
P: 617-635-9280
F: 617-635-9284
Please visit our website at bostonpublicschools.org/roosevelt
to find all general information about the school and classroom web pages.
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